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Dear Mayor Craig:
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Thank you for taking the time to meet with my Parliamentary Assistant, Robin Martin, at the
2024 Rural Ontario Municipal Association (ROMA) Conference. It is a privilege to have had
the opportunity to engage with the municipalities that help our province grow and prosper.

Our government knows that collaboration is the key to building strong, thriving communities.
Each rural community has their own set of unique circumstances, and through Your Health,
we will continue to improve the health care experience to meet their individual needs.

| look forward to continuing our dialogue as we work together to build a stronger health care

system that ensures all Ontarians have access to the care they need.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Jones

Deputy Premier and Minister of Health
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